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Puxico City-Wide Yard Sales are coming!!

The City of Puxico Board of Alderman has set aside the first Friday and Saturday
in October, October 4-5, 2024, as the time for the Fall City-Wide Yard Sale.  Time
frame for these yard sales will be from 7 a.m. until 2 p.m. each day.  

The Mayor and Board hopes that as many residents as possible participate in this
event. 

The City is compiling a list of addresses where yard sales will be located.  This list
of addresses along with a map of the City will be distributed to anyone who wants
to know where he or she can find the yard sales.  If you wish to have your
name/address placed on the list of yard sales, please contact Natasha Cullum at
City Hall, 222-3162, by Tuesday, October 1.  If you want a copy of the yard sale
address list and city map, you may pick one up at City Hall after October 1.  The
list of yardsales will also be available at various businesses and yard sales
around the City.

 If you have any questions, please call City Hall during regular business hours,
573-222-3162.

Friday & Saturday
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October 4-5, 2024

7 a.m-2 p.m.

If you wish to have your yard sale placed on a handout list, please contact City Hall, 

222-3162 by October 1st.
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